
TOWN OF GREENFIELD, LA CROSSE COUNTY, WI 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REQUEST TO COMBINE PARCELS 

 

Please take notice that the Town of Greenfield Plan Commission will, on the 14th 

day of October, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at the Town of Greenfield Hall, N1800 Town Hall 
Road, La Crosse, Wisconsin, conduct a public hearing for the purpose of receiving public 

comment on combining parcel number 6-181-1, with parcel numbers 6-182-2; 6-180-1 and 6-
183-0, all in the Town of Greenfield, La Crosse county, in order to allow a single family 
dwelling to be built on this parcel and comply with the 35 acre requirement to do so.   

Parcel number 6-181-1 is owned by Margaret A Bahr Revocable Trust.  This is a 
20.4-acre parcel along State Hwy 33 in the Town of Greenfield.  The nearest address to the 

west of this parcel is W3801 State Road 33, La Crosse, WI and to the east across State Road 
33 is W3902 State Road 33, La Crosse, WI. 

 

The petitioner, Brandon Bahr, will be representing Margaret Bahr, Todd and Sarah 

Servais and Alan Bahr.  

All interested parties and any objections to these requests being granted will be heard 

at the Public Hearing. 

Dated this 14th day of September, 2020. 

 

Town of Greenfield, La Crosse County 

Stacy Burns, Clerk 

 

 

PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you need accommodation to attend this meeting, call 
the Town Clerk at 608-769-8828 as soon as possible.  
 

 


